
FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION - 5 
       DECEMBER 2019, SUMMARY OF ACTIVITIES FOR CASEY BOLIN 

 
I.  ON SITE ASSISTANCE – SCHOOLS – 17 COUNTY PARTNERSHIPS - 2 

 
SCHOOLS​ –  
Belleville West, Carmi, Columbia, Galatia, Gibault Catholic at Waterloo, Hamilton County at 
Harrisburg, Okawville, Pinckneyville, Sesser, Shawnee at Wolf Lake, Southern Illinois University 
Carbondale (x2), Sparta, Vienna, Waltonville, Woodlawn and Wayne City 
 
COUNTY PARTNERSHIPS​- 
Jefferson County, Marion County 
 

II.  PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROVIDED – 1     PARTICIPANTS – 5 

Ready or Not, It is Time to Student Teach, Carbondale 
 
 
III.  MEETINGS/CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCES ATTENDED – 8 
State Staff Meeting, Springfield 
Columbia Alumni Meeting, Columbia 
Teach Ag Conference Call 
SIUC Advisory Meeting, Carbondale 
Meeting with Vienna Grade School Administrators to begin new programs, Vienna 
Marion County Ag Literacy Meeting, Salem 
Wayne City Agriculture Department’s Ribbon Cutting/Open House, Wayne City 
 
IV.  MILES TRAVELED​ ​– Auto:  1698 
 
 
V.  OTHER ACTIVITIES - 12 
Sent Teacher and Individual Informational Requests 
Assisted Teachers with Mycaert Questions 
Supported Teachers with Questions Regarding ilaged.org 
Prepared for the District V Agriculture Education Career Development Event 
Assisted Ag Teachers and Administrators with Three Circle and IFG Grant Questions 
Prepared for Meetings 
Updated Annual Report with PAS data 
Completed Monthly Reports 
Added Student Teacher’s information to ilaged.org 
Email Correspondence with Various Individuals in Agricultural Education 
Created Spring calendar of visits 
Supported 2 Individuals who are Working to Gain their Provisional Licensure to teach Agriculture Education 
 
 

VI.  COMMENTARY  

District V held their first Agriculture Education CDE this month. I enjoyed hosting the event and working 
with the seven students and their advisor’s who chose to participate in the event. Since they event, there 
have been several positive comments and interest from other chapters to participate next year. I look 
forward to hosting the event next school year.  


